

**Blackburn Central High School**Haslingden Road
Blackburn BB2 3HJ

**T** 01254 505 700 **E** info@bchs.co.uk

4th May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope that you and all of your family are staying healthy and well during this time away from School.

I am writing to extend the support that Blackburn Central High School can offer to you and your family during this period of disruption to our usual routines.

We have been attempting to keep in close contact with you and your family through our weekly phone calls and the online learning forums which are enabling your child to email regularly with their teachers.

This letter is to remind you that school remains open for your child, every week day, so that they can access a range of support such as:

- Help with online learning
- Access to wellbeing/mental health support
- Access to ICT support
- Free lunch

We can accommodate students coming into school on a part time basis (just attending for parts of the school day) or on occasional days (no regular attendance pattern is required). We are open every day and always here to welcome and care for our students in whichever ways they need us most.

If you are experiencing any particular barriers that are preventing your child from coming into school, please email me directly so that we can attempt to put personalised support in place to address this.

## Shussain365@bchs.co.uk

As ever, we are here to serve our community and provide as much help and support as possible. Please encourage your child to come into school and access the range of facilities we have on offer.

I look forward to seeing your child in school.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Hussain Associate Headteacher

Aspire and achieve